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From: Rod Hoye  
Sent: Monday, 8 April 2019 8:53 AM
To: Alana Jelfs 
Subject: MOD3 MP06-0276 MOD3
 
Good morning
 
I wish to lodge my objection to proposed changes to the Narrawallee sub division refernced
 above.
 
As a resident of nearby Seaspray St I have watched in recent years as vast tracts of bush have
 been cleared for this sub division. I did not object to the agreed sub division as I understand
 people need houses to live in, and I also live in a subdivision that was once bushland.
 
However I was pleased that a small area of bushland was preserved adjacent to what is now a
 completely treeless housing estate. This was a sensible and well balanced outcome of the
 previous agreement,  and the bushland has been a small but welcome haven for residents and
 wildlife alike.
 
I strongly object to the proposal to change the previous agreement and remove the remaining
 bushland.
 
Yours sincerely
 
Rod Hoye

Narrawallee 2539




